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Our number one objective, after safety, has been to make our pool a fun place to be for all ages. Through the years, 
our pool has played host to free swimming lessons for all ages, water aerobics, early morning lap swimming, a 
swim -a-thon (fundraiser for MS in which $1200 was raised, but was surpassed only by the Town of Colonie Pool), 
search and recovery training for the Albany Fire Department, and of course many family pool parties.  
 

Over the years I have had many lifeguards that I taught to swim when they were small children. I have lifeguarded 
with my wife and both of my children. My girls, Kate and Michele Sano were only part of many siblings that      
lifeguarded together. Maria and Franca Ricupero, Melissa and Amy Kaplan, Maran and Krisitin Franke, Andrew 
and Amanda Kurlyck and many other members children wound up being employed at our pool. I always found it 
sound policy to hire children/grandchildren of members that grew up in the club because they already understood 
what  we were trying to accomplish at the pool.  

 

Some of these lifeguards, now adults with children of their own have become members because they know our 
pool is a safe, clean and fun environment. I cannot even begin to figure where all the years have gone, all I can say 
is there is no place I would ever have wanted to spend time in the summer than with all the great members.       
Everyone I have met over the years have become like family to me. We have had so much fun over the years and 
this, our 40th year, should be even bigger and better. We will have our annual Memorial Day, Fourth of July, Labor 
Day and our year end parties.  
 

We are opening early for a special one day member exclusive event, in which this event will be open to all members 

and their friends. If you are not a member, join today to attend this member exclusive party and to enjoy all of the 

other amazing benefits the I.A.C.C. has to offer. Become a member today and come join the fun! 

The I.A.C.C. swimming pool is 40 years old this year. It was opened in 1976 after a few years of planning. The first 
pool chairman was Nick Mancini, and Nick hired me to be a lifeguard in 1979. This will be my 38 th season of       
running the daily operations of the pool. In 1982, Nick asked Rocky Andriano to take over as Pool Chairman. For 
ten years Rocky and I worked closely as we expanded and improved the facilities. With Rockyõs untimely death in 
1992, I asked and received the distinction of being the Pool Director and Pool Chairman, positions I hold to this day.  
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